THE DULCIANA

Newsletter of the Chemung Valley Chapter of the American Guild of Organists

December 2024

Newsletter Editor's Message:

Happy Holiday's Everyone,

Our next Event will be our Annual Christmas Concert. It will be held Saturday December 14, 2024 @ 2 pm @ Woodbrook Assisted Living Facility, 1250 Maple Avenue, Elmira, NY. It will feature the Piano Students of Carrie Hooper, Piano Students of Dan LaBar, Flute Music, Solo selections by Carrie Hooper and a Duet by Carrie Hooper and Beth Briggs.

We will be having a Holiday Dinner to honor our 3 New Members. It will be Friday, December 20, 2024 @ 6 pm @ the Hilltop Inn, 171 Jerusalem Hill Road. Please contact David Lenington for Reservations at (570) 268-5035 or by email at davelen@epix.net

I hope you all have a Safe and Happy Holiday Season,

Beth Briggs

Music Lessons:

Piano lessons-In person only at Park Church in Elmira Voice lessons " "

Learn a Foreign Language.

Private language lessons-Remote or in person at Park Church in Elmira

German Swedish Italian Albanian Spanish Romanian

Translation and Interpretation Services available for above languages.

Please contact Carrie Hooper, Instructor

PH: 607-732-6788, E-mail: hoot751@stny.rr.com

Chapter Events:

12/14/2024: Annual Chemung Valley AGO Christmas Concert at 2 p.m.

Woodbrook Assisted Living 1250 Maple Avenue Elmira, NY 14904

Our Annual Christmas Concert will be held Saturday, December 14, 2024 @ 2 p.m. @ Woodbrook Assisted Living Facility, 1250 Maple Avenue, Elmira, NY. It will feature the Piano Students of Carrie Hooper, Piano Students of Dan LaBar, Flute Music, Solo selections by Carrie Hooper and a Duet by Carrie Hooper and Beth Briggs.

12/20/2024: Holiday Dinner to Welcome our 3 new Members.

The Hill Top Inn 171 Jerusalem Hill Road Elmira, NY

For Reservations please contact: David Lenington at (570) 268-5035 or by email: davelen@epix.net

Community Events:

A Service of Lessons & Carols at Horseheads First United Methodist Church, Dec 8 at 5 pm., 1034 W. Broad Street, Horseheads, NY

Featuring the combined choirs of the Church of St. Mary Our Mother and FUMC, along with chamber orchestra and organ. Led by Cathy and David Peckham.

Traditional readings, anthems and carols — a beloved local tradition since 1990!